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Issues, and Cases, Fourth Edition, explores the philosophical, medical,
social, and legal aspects of key bioethical issues. Opening with a thorough
introduction to ethics, bioethics, and moral reasoning, it then covers
influential moral theories and the criteria for evaluating them. Integrating
eighty-seven readings--ten of them new to this edition--substantive
introductions to each issue, numerous classic bioethical cases, and abundant
pedagogical tools, this text addresses the most provocative and
controversial topics in bioethics.
Medical Terminology For courses in medical law or ethics in programs for
nurses, medical assistants, and other allied health care professionals. A
plain-language guide to the law and ethics of healthcare Medical Law and
Ethics examines the essentials of pertinent laws and the ethical demands of
healthcare professions. Clear and readable, the text helps students identify
the ethical norms they will adhere to in their chosen field. Real legal
cases and stimulating exercises challenge learners to envision their
responses to legal and ethical dilemmas in healthcare today. The 6th edition
covers issues of increasing concern in hospitals and medical offices,
including the opioid crisis in the US, electronic recordkeeping, and the
needs of elderly and handicapped populations. New! Also available with MyLab
Health Professions By combining trusted author content with digital tools
and a flexible platform, MyLab personalizes the learning experience and
improves results for each student. Developed for allied health students and
instructors, MyLab Health Professions supports students' mastery and
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application of the skills they'll need for a successful career in health
care. Note: You are purchasing a standalone product; MyLab Health
Professions does not come packaged with this content. Students, if
interested in purchasing this title with MyLab Health Professions, ask your
instructor to confirm the correct package ISBN and Course ID. Instructors,
contact your Pearson representative for more information.
Applied Statistics and the SAS Programming Language This is the eBook of the
printed book and may not include any media, website access codes, or print
supplements that may come packaged with the bound book. Visually engaging,
enticing and current examples with an overall focus on business. Business
Law continues to be the most engaging text for readers by featuring a
visually appealing format with enticing and current examples while
maintaining its focus on business. Readers will learn business law, ethics,
and the legal environment in a way that will encourage them to ask questions
and go beyond basic memorization.
Medical Law and Ethics INTRODUCTION TO HEALTH CARE, 3E provides learners
with an easy-to-read introduction to the foundational skills necessary for a
range of health care professions. This redesigned and updated new edition
offers a comprehensive but introductory survey of basic clinical health care
skills for learners entering health care programs or for those that think
they may be interested in pursuing a career in health care. Core
competencies shared by all health care professions such as communication,
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infection control, and professionalism are provided to expose learners to
the reality of practice. This book emphasizes developing critical thinking
skills through a five-step problem solving model that teaches how to assess
a situation, consider alternatives, choose an appropriate alternative,
evaluate the results, and revise as needed. This resource demonstrates how
to think like a health care professional and is a terrific first step
towards a rewarding career. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in
the ebook version.
Clinical Guidelines in Family Practice A Uniform System of Citation: The
Bluebook is the definitive style guide for legal citation in the United
States. For generations, law students, lawyers, scholars, judges, and other
legal professionals have relied on The Bluebook's uniform system of citation
in their writing. In a diverse and rapidly changing legal profession, The
Bluebook continues to provide a systematic method by which members of the
profession communicate important information to one another about the
sources and legal authorities upon which they rely in their work.
MyLab Health Professions -- Print Offer -- for Medical Law and Ethics
Legal Issues in Nursing Boasting a streamlined and reorganized format, the
Third Edition provides users with a consistent and logical system to help
them build their understanding of medical terminology as it relates to the
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human body. This book maintains a real-world focus that relates medical
terminology to various health professions, thereby capturing the users
interest and providing information about potential future health careers.
This information is reinforced with various additional study resources that
include exercises, a Companion Website, and a CD-ROM free with the book. New
to this edition are: redistribution of the Pharmacology chapter throughout
the book, Revised Special Topics chapter, Expanded Professional Profile
feature, Updated medical terms, Professional Journal exercises, End-ofchapter review list. Practice exercises have also been revised. This book
also boasts an abundance of artwork and superior pedagogical package that
includes practice exercises and activities, Chart Note Transcription
exercises, Med Term Tips, case studies, Pronunciation Practice, Professional
Journal, "Getting Connected" multimedia extension exercises, and word
building tables. All health professionals and medical terminology students.
Human Diseases Using a consistent, logical, and step-by-step approach,
MEDICAL TERMINOLOGY: A LIVING LANGUAGE, 5/e introduces students to the
anatomy and physiology of body systems and the corresponding medical terms
related to them. For each body system, broad coverage of anatomy,
physiology, pathology, diagnostic procedures, treatment procedures, and
pharmacology is provided. The author emphasizes both terms built from Latin
and Greek word parts, and modern English terms, helping students develop a
full working word part vocabulary they can use to interpret any new term.
This edition contains many new terms, and has been reorganized for more
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efficient learning. To eliminate confusion, Word Building tables have been
removed from each chapter and the terms have been distributed throughout the
pathology, diagnostic procedure, and treatment procedure tables, where they
are more immediately relevant to students.
Pocket Guide to APA Style For all courses in medical law and/or ethics in
programs for nurses, medical assistants, and all allied health care
professions Complete, accessible, and up-to-date Written for health
professionals of all kinds--not lawyers-- Medical Law and Ethics covers the
full spectrum of topics that affect practice. Fully updated coverage
includes: the legal system, professional liability and medical malpractice,
physician's responsibilities, medical records, ethical and bioethical
issues, and current regulations. Actual legal cases illuminate subjects
ranging from patient confidentiality and abortion to death and dying. Med
Tips provide quick scenarios and guidance about law and ethics. Each chapter
contains glossary terms, exercises, and an actual case; appendices provide
current sample codes of ethics.
Law, Ethics, & Bioethics for the Health Professions
Business Law
The Bluebook "Clinical Guidelines in Family Practice, 5th edition, is the
fully revised and updated version of a book that has been serving primary
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care clinicians for more than twenty years. Using a traditional and easy-tofollow format, the book examines all of the common conditions encountered in
primary care settings, while also addressing health promotion and disease
prevention. For each topic, the essentials of pathophysiology, clinical
presentation, diagnosis, and corresponding treatment plans including
prognosis and recommended follow-up schedules are sequentially organized.
Also included are recommended web-based resources and references to more indepth discussion of the various topics. As in previous editions, Clinical
Guidelines in Family Practice aims for thoroughness in coverage and for
concision in approach, a formula that helps clinicians to efficiently
recognize and treat the myriad medical conditions that they face as primarycare providers."--Online book description.
Essential Medical Terminology Medical Language is a medical terminology text
that truly immerses readers within the language of medicine, so that
students can apply their vocabulary within a real-world context. As opposed
to fostering rote memorization, this book engages students in an interactive
learning experience that will give them a vital tool and inspire them to
become truly proficient in medical language.
Quick Medical Terminology For the adapted edition, spelling follows
Australian medical terminology conventions and Australian pronunciations are
given. The free CD-ROM includes exercise and audio pronunciations, all of
which are with an Australian accent.
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Communicating about Health Legal and Ethical Issues for Health
Professionals, Fifth Edition is a concise and practical guide to legal and
ethical dilemmas facing healthcare professionals in the real-world today.
Thoroughly updated and featuring new case studies, this dynamic text will
help students to better understand the issues they will face on the job and
the implications in the legal arena. With contemporary topics, real-world
examples, and accessible language, this comprehensive text offers students
an applied perspective and the opportunity to develop critical thinking
skills. Legal and Ethical Issues for Health Professionals provides an
effective transition from the classroom to the reality of a clinical
environment.
Medical Terminology: Pearson New International Edition Completely rewritten,
revised and updated, Legal Issues in Nursing is a sourcebook for basic legal
knowledge. Based on American Law, this reference provides nurses and
students with the fundamentals of US healthcare law, malpractice,
negligence, and liability issues. The use of numerous case studies and
recent court findings clearly illustrates key points including personal
liability and insurance issues, the role of the court system, and case law
in determining standards of nursing care.
Law for the Medical Office For all one-semester courses in medical
terminology in any institution. Using a consistent, logical, and step-bystep approach, this book introduces students to the anatomy and physiology
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of body systems and the corresponding medical terms related to them. For
each body system, broad coverage of anatomy, physiology, pathology,
diagnostic procedures, treatment procedures, and pharmacology is provided.
The author emphasizes both terms built from Latin and Greek word parts, and
modern English terms, helping students develop a full working word part
vocabulary they can use to interpret any new term. This edition contains
many new terms, and has been reorganized for more efficient learning. To
eliminate confusion, Word Building tables have been removed from each
chapter and the terms have been distributed throughout the pathology,
diagnostic procedure, and treatment procedure tables, where they are more
immediately relevant to students.
Medical Terminology The Science of Nutrition, Third Edition offers the best
combination of text and media to help students master the toughest nutrition
concepts in the course, while providing the richest support to save
instructors time. This thoroughly current, research-based nutrition text is
uniquely organized around the highly regarded applied approach, which
organizes vitamins and minerals based on their functions within the body and
is easily seen in the organization of the micronutrient (vitamin and
mineral) chapters. Rather than requiring rote memorization, the authors
present the micronutrients based on their functions (such as fluid and
electrolyte balance, antioxidant function, bone health, energy metabolism,
and blood health and immunity), so that students can fully understand their
effects on the body.
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Information Technology for the Health Professions
Medical Language Information Technology for the Health Professions 3/e,
examines the impact of information technology on a wide variety of health
care fields. These include telemedicine, radiology, pharmacy, dentistry,
surgery, rehabilitative therapies, and public health. The book includes the
latest information on medical informatics, informational resources, and
electronic record keeping in the Health Information Technology decade. The
issues raised by global warming and by the possibilities of new pandemics
make the addition of the chapter on information technology in public health
particularly timely. Our approach provides students with an accessible
presentation of the most current computer and medical technologies. The
updated chapter on privacy and security includes new information including
the Real ID Act of 2005--a law requiring every American to have an
electronic ID card.
The Language of Medicine With 14 streamlined chapters covering¿ essential
A&P topics, this mid-sized book is the perfect fit for a one-semester course
in medical terminology. It also serves as a useful reference for practicing
professionals. ¿ Build a strong foundation of medical terminology, step by
step Medical Terminology: A Living Language uses a carefully constructed
learning system to help readers gain a successful grasp of medical language
within a real-world context. Its step-by-step approach introduces the
anatomy and physiology of body systems and their corresponding medical
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terms, as well as the rules of using word parts to form medical terms. New
exercises and tips give readers the hands-on practice they need to achieve
mastery. Rather than simply memorizing terms, students will gain the
understanding to work with all terminology, regardless of its etymology or
origins, so they can interpret unfamiliar terms they will encounter in the
future. ¿ Also available with MyMedicalTerminologyLab(tm) This title is also
available with MyMedicalTerminologyLab-an online homework, tutorial, and
assessment program designed to work with this text to engage students and
improve results. Within its structured environment, students practice what
they learn, test their understanding, and pursue a personalized study plan
that helps them better absorb course material and understand difficult
concepts. No matter their learning style, students will build a solid
foundation of medical language through MyMedicalTerminologyLab's interactive
games, Dynamic Study Modules, and narrated lectures. NOTE: You are
purchasing a standalone product; MyMedicalTerminologyLab does not come
packaged with this content. MyMedicalTerminologyLab should only be purchased
when required by an instructor.
The Dot Medical Examination MANAGEMENT OF INFORMATION SECURITY, Fourth
Edition gives readers an overview of information security and assurance
using both domestic and international standards, all from a management
perspective. Beginning with the foundational and technical components of
information security, this edition then focuses on access control models,
information security governance, and information security program assessment
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and metrics. The Fourth Edition is revised and updated to reflect changes in
the field, including the ISO 27000 series, so as to prepare readers to
succeed in the workplace. Important Notice: Media content referenced within
the product description or the product text may not be available in the
ebook version.
Professionalism in Health Care Medical Law and Ethics covers the core legal
principles, key cases, and statutes that govern medical law alongside the
key ethical debates and dilemmas that exist in the field. Carefully
constructed features highlight these debates, drawing out the European
angles, religious beliefs, and feminist perspectives which influence legal
regulations. Other features such as 'a shock to the system', 'public
opinion' and 'reality check' introduce further socio-legal discussion and
contribute to the lively and engaging manner in which the subject is
approached. Online resources This book is accompanied by the following
online resources: - Complete bibliography and list of further reading Links to the key cases mentioned in the book - A video from the author which
introduces the book and sets the scene for your studies - Links to key sites
with information on medical law and ethics - Answer guidance to one question
per chapter
Workbook and Lab Manual for Sonography - E-Book Law and Ethics for Health
Professions explains how to navigate the numerous legal and ethical issues
that health care professionals face every day. Topics are based upon realPage 12/22
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world scenarios and dilemmas from a variety of health care practitioners.
Through the presentation of Learning Outcomes, Key Terms, From the
Perspective of, Ethics Issues, Chapter Reviews, Case Studies, Internet
Activities, Court Cases, and Video Vignettes, students learn about legal and
ethical problems and situations that health care professions currently face.
In the seventh edition, chapters 3 and 8 have been substantially revised to
reflect changes in today’s health care world. Students also use critical
thinking skills to learn how to resolve real-life situations and theoretical
scenarios and to decide how legal and ethical issues are relevant to the
health care profession in which they will practice. Law & Ethics is
available with McGraw-Hill Education’s revolutionary adaptive learning
technology, LearnSmart and SmartBook! You can study smarter, spending your
valuable time on topics you don’t know and less time on the topics you have
already mastered. Join the learning revolution and achieve the success you
deserve today!
Law & Ethics for Health Professions Buy a new version of this Connected
Casebook and receive access to the online e-book, practice questions from
your favorite study aids, and an outline tool on CasebookConnect, the all in
one learning solution for law school students. CasebookConnect offers you
what you need most to be successful in your law school classes—portability,
meaningful feedback, and greater efficiency. In Civil Procedure, Tenth
Edition, the authors employ a pedagogical style that offers flexible
organization at a manageable length. The book gives students a working
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knowledge of the procedural system and introduces the techniques of
statutory analysis. The cases selected are factually interesting and do not
involve substantive matters beyond the experience of first-year students.
The problems following the cases present real-life issues. Finally, the book
incorporates a number of dissenting opinions to dispel the notion that most
procedural disputes present clear-cut issues. New to the Tenth Edition:
Revised coverage of discovery, including the 2015 amendments to the Federal
Rules of Civil Procedure and digital discovery Revised and updated coverage
of arbitration, including class waivers Contemporary cases and examples
added throughout Professors and students will benefit from: Teachable, wellstructured text featuring clear organization, concisely edited cases chosen
to be readily accessible to first-year students, textual notes introducing
each section that highlight connections between material, and practical
problems A manageable length which allows the class to get through this
complex course material in limited hours Flexible organization, adaptable to
a variety of teaching approaches A clear, straightforward writing style,
making the material accessible to students without oversimplifying An
effective overview of the procedural system, which provides students with a
working knowledge of the system and of techniques for statutory analysis
Assessment questions and answers at the end of each chapter, to help
students test their comprehension of the material CasebookConnect features:
ONLINE E-BOOK Law school comes with a lot of reading, so access your
enhanced e-book anytime, anywhere to keep up with your coursework.
Highlight, take notes in the margins, and search the full text to quickly
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find coverage of legal topics. PRACTICE QUESTIONS Quiz yourself before class
and prep for your exam in the Study Center. Practice questions from Examples
& Explanations, Emanuel Law Outlines, Emanuel Law in a Flash flashcards, and
other best-selling study aid series help you study for exams while tracking
your strengths and weaknesses to help optimize your study time. OUTLINE TOOL
Most professors will tell you that starting your outline early is key to
being successful in your law school classes. The Outline Tool automatically
populates your notes and highlights from the e-book into an editable format
to accelerate your outline creation and increase study time later in the
semester.
Medical Law and Ethics Your diet and nutritional goals are within reach with
NUTRITION NOW, 8th Edition! Whether you want to understand how food impacts
your health, track your diet, or lose weight, NUTRITION NOW can help you
make better, healthy choices for a lifetime. Written in a reader-friendly
style, chapters walk you through the fundamentals of nutrition, including
diet planning, the macronutrients, vitamins and minerals, exercise,
pregnancy and lactation, global issues, and much more. NUTRITION NOW also
organizes content into manageable units to help you focus on what matters
most while applying those concepts to your own life. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
Civil Procedure For courses covering professionalism in any nursing or
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health program offered in colleges or universities, vocational schools,
hospitals, high schools, or through on-the-job training. A balanced
introduction to the standards and skills needed to succeed in health care
Professionalism in Health Care: A Primer for Career Success is a full-color,
engaging, conversational text that helps students understand the common
professional standards that all healthcare workers need to provide excellent
care and service. It brings together complete coverage of these and other
crucial soft skills: work ethic, character, relationships, teamwork,
communication and etiquette, honesty, cultural competence, personal image,
personal health and wellness, and more.
Introduction to Health Care Now it its fourth edition, HUMAN DISEASES has
been updated and expanded to include the cutting-edge topics and features
you need for success in health care today! This best-selling pathophysiology
book first delivers basic anatomy and physiology in a reader-friendly
manner, then explores the diseases and disorders health care professionals
see and treat most. Intuitively organized, chapters present each disease’s
description, etiology, symptoms, diagnosis, treatment, and prevention.
Readings also incorporate contemporary issues in health care, including the
impending ICD-10 switchover, pharmacology concerns, herbal and nontraditional remedies, new research findings, and current statistics.
Designed to simplify pathology, HUMAN DISEASES, 4th Edition lightens heavy
concepts with thought-provoking vignettes and cases, highlighted features,
colorful photography and illustrations, and more. Important Notice: Media
Page 16/22

File Type PDF Bonnie Fremgen 5th Edition
content referenced within the product description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook version.
The Science of Nutrition An ideal combination of communication theory and
practical advice, Communicating About Health: Current Issues and
Perspectives, Fourth Edition, is an indispensable resource for readers
looking to improve their communication abilities in the health care field.
Written by Athena du Pré--an experienced researcher and noted scholar--the
text offers an excellent balance of theory and practice; research and
pedagogy; coverage of patient/caregiver issues; and material on the current,
historical, and philosophical backgrounds of communication in health care.
In addition to enhancing features found in the previous edition, this new
edition includes a greater emphasis on theory, narrative, and technology in
order to reflect changes in the health industry. What's New to the Fourth
Edition? * A new chapter--eHealth, mHealth, and Telemedicine--describes the
global impact of smartphone and tablet technology, tailored health messages,
and the Internet on the health industry * A new chapter, Health Care
Administration, Human Resources, Marketing, and PR, provides in-depth
coverage of the contributions and communication strategies involved in
leadership, morale, service excellence, community engagement, and more * An
expanded discussion of communication not only involves physicians and nurses
but also pharmacists, allied health personnel, dentists, therapists, and
others * New features--"Can You Guess?," "What Do You Think?," "Check It
Out!," and "In Your Experience"--offer a higher level of engagement with
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students and stimulate critical thinking and discussion Support Package
(contact your Oxford sales representative or call 800-280-0280 to request
these resources) * An interactive website, known as a Prezi, is available
for each chapter at www.oup.com/us/dupre and includes videos, activities,
discussion questions, key points, and more. Suitable for use in class or
online. * An Instructor's Manual and Test Bank, available both in print and
online at www.oup.com/us/dupre, features sample syllabi, test questions,
self-assessment activities, background reading, and more.
Communication Skills for the Healthcare Professional, Enhanced Edition
Review important sonography learnings with Curry and Prince’s Workbook for
Sonography: Introduction to Normal Structure and Function, 5th Edition. This
well-constructed review tool supports and completes the main text by
providing an excellent introduction to sonography while preparing users to
accurately identify sonographic pathology and abnormalities. Each workbook
chapter opens with review questions on material from the corresponding
chapter in the main text. Review questions are followed by drawings from the
text — with parallel sonograms where appropriate — that include leader lines
to label structures, but not the labels themselves. Workbook users will fill
in the labels to identify structures in the drawings and sonograms,
reinforcing visual and auditory learning from the text. Answers can be
looked up in both the workbook appendix and by comparing the workbook
figures to the labeled figures in the main text. Unlabeled line drawings and
images from every chapter provide reinforcement of what you should be
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noticing on the scan. Direct correlation with each chapter from the main
text enables immediate, thorough review of material. Review questions test
your knowledge of the information learned in the text. NEW! Chapter on
musculoskeletal sonography covers the latest use of ultrasound technology to
visualize muscle, tendon, and ligament anatomy. NEW! Chapter devoted to
pediatric sonography introduces you to the knowledge needed to work in this
nascent specialty. NEW! Coverage of 5D technology familiarizes you with
automated volume scanning. NEW! Updated content reflects the latest ARDMS
standards and AIUM guidelines. NEW! Updated line drawings accompany new
sonograms.
Bioethics
Medical Law and Ethics
Mosby's Essentials for Nursing Assistants - Text and Workbook Package
Essential Medical Terminology, Fourth Edition is included in the 2015
edition of the essential collection of Doody s Core Titles. Essential
Medical Terminology, Fourth Edition is updated with a new full-color design
as well as new and revised terms and definitions. The Fourth Edition
includes more than 200 full-color photos, illustrations, and tables to
enhance key points and aid comprehension. This best-selling introduction to
medical terminology is based on the body-systems method and is flexible
enough to be used in traditional or self-instructional course formats.
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Suited for students of all levels in the health professions, this accessible
text provides the appropriate amount of detail needed to learn the basics of
medical terminology. After learning the fundamentals of pronunciation,
students can study the chapters in any order the instructor deems
appropriate. NEW TO THE FOURTH EDITION New and revised terms Additional test
questions Objectives added to selected chapters Updated bibliography in
Appendix B Several new interactive learning tools FEATURES Confusing Medical
Terms Pharmacology and Medical Terminology Allied Health Professions New
full-color pictures showing common clinical disorders and associated anatomy
Each new copy of Essential Medical Terminology, Fourth Edition includes an
access code for the Navigate Companion Website including an Interactive
Glossary with audio pronunciation. Please note some electronic formats do
not include access to the companion website. Access to the companion website
may be purchased separately."
Medical Terminology Thorough and practical, Pocket Guide is a must have for
any discipline using APA documentation standards. Based on the currrent
edition of The Publication Manual of the American Psychological Association
(5th ed.), this convenient and affordable reference tool offers
straitghforward instruction on APA style for undergraduates, graduate
students and working professionals in a wide variety of fields.
Management of Information Security Now in its Seventh Edition and in vivid
full-color, this groundbreaking book continues to champion the “Have a Care”
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approach, while also providing readers with a strong ethical and legal
foundation that enables them to better serve their clients. The book
addresses all major issues facing healthcare professionals today, including
legal concerns, important ethical issues, and the emerging area of
bioethics.
Muscles Written in a conversational style, yet solidly grounded in child
development theory and research, Guidance of Young Children, 9/e focuses on
positive and developmentally appropriate child guidance, while encouraging
reflection, opportunities for applying knowledge, and the ability to make
intentional and wise child guidance decisions. Based on the author's belief
that adults need to have realistic expectations of children, the book
emphasizes understanding young children's development, using a
developmentally appropriate approach to guidance, and thinking critically in
making wise guidance decisions. Enhanced Pearson eText. Included in this
package is access to the new Enhanced eText exclusively from Pearson. The
Enhanced Pearson eText is: Engaging. Full-color online chapters include
dynamic videos that show what course concepts look like in real classrooms,
model good teaching practice, and expand upon chapter concepts. Video links,
chosen by our authors and other subject-matter experts, are embedded right
in context of the content you are reading. Convenient. Enjoy instant online
access from your computer or download the Pearson eText App to read on or
offline on your iPad and Android tablets.* Interactive. Features include
embedded video, embedded assessment, note taking and sharing, highlighting
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and search. Affordable. Experience all these advantages of the Enhanced
eText along with all the benefits of print for 40% to 50% less than a print
bound book. *The Pearson eText App is available for free on Google Play and
in the App Store.* Requires Android OS 3.1 – 4, a 7” or 10” tablet or iPad
iOS 5.0 or newer
Nutrition Now
Guidance of Young Children, Loose-Leaf Version
Clinical Laboratory Science Review This money saving package includes
Mosby's Essentials for Nursing Assistants - Text and Workbook.
Problems in Contract Law
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